
Friday, 8th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Open Day Permission

This year we are delighted to inform you that we will be hosting a Guru Nanak Sikh Multi
Trust Academy Reception Open day on Wednesday 13th October 2021. Your child has
been chosen to be an ambassador for the school to help escort parents and take
prospective parents and children for a tour around the school. They will be supervised by a
staff member  at all times.

We  would be extremely grateful if you can  give permission for your child to stay after school
until 5pm on this day. They will need to bring a healthy snack and
drink for after school. Please collect your child promptly from
the GNSA primary school office at 5pm.

If you know of any prospective parents please spread the word
about our Open Day.

Please complete the reply slip below to confirm your child’s
attendance on the day. We would be grateful if all slips could be
returned to the school office by Monday, 11th October 2021.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Miss Ritchie                                              
Reception Team Leader           
__________________________________________________________________________________

REPLY SLIP:  Reception Open day
Please tick the applicable option below:

My child is able to  stay after school on Wednesday 13th October  2021. I will collect my
child promptly at 5pm from the GNSA  Primary School Office.

Name of Child ____________________________________________         Class ________

Parent/Carer Signature _____________________________________           Date________

Print Name_______________________________________________


